
 
 

5480 West River Drive, Manotick 
 

 
Call to order  7:13 pm 
Present:  Leeanne, Bonnie, Catherine, Randy, Lesley, Jenny, Dave 
Regrets:  Irene 
 
1. Approval of the Agenda 

Moved: Lesley 
Seconded: Randy 
Vote: Carried 
 

2. Approval of Minutes of November 13, 2024 
Two modifications were made to the draft minutes: Catherine should be 
listed in Regrets, and Item 8 was not Events but Rather Outreach.  The 
modified minutes were considered. 

Moved: Leeanne 
Seconded: Jenny 
Vote: Carried 
 

3.  
The Finance Report could not be presented as the bank statement had not 
been received. 
 
There was a discussion on items that should be included in the 2025 Budget.  
A number of expenses were confirmed and some identified whose amount 
was still not known. The unknown amounts will be determined and 
transmitted to Randy so he can circulate a 2025 budget prior to the January 
board meeting. It appears that there may be a deficit of $1600 to $2000.  
 

Motion:  To reinvest the funds in our cashable GIC, which is coming 
due for another year. 
Moved:  Leeanne 
Seconded: Jenny 
Vote: Carried 
 



4.  Report 
Previously circulated. 
 
5. Communications 
No report.  The November report will be circulated along with the December 
report prior to the January Board meeting. 
 
6.  
Report previously circulated. 
Notices re membership renewals are to go out next week.  Some issues have 
come to light with respect to members who have moved. 
 
7. Wellness and Accessibility Report 
No report. 

8. Transportation Report 
The committee did not meet.  No Report. 
 
9.  Governance 
No report.  The committee will meet tomorrow (December 3rd). 
Dave noted that approval will be sought for the draft Terms of Reference 
documents for the Transportation, Membership and Governance committees 
at the January Board meeting. 
 
10.  Other Business  
Meet The Board 
A number of options for a Meet the Board event were discussed.  Since we 
are well into the  year it was felt that it would be best to have the 
event after in early June after the AGM.  There is the possibility of having 2 
new board members after the AGM. 
 
Community Coordination 
We have received very positive comments about the community coordination 
meeting we held earlier in the Fall.  Many would like to have a follow on 
continuation of that get together, finding so valuable. 
 
11. Motion to Adjourn at 7:45 pm 

Moved: Dave 
Seconded: Bonnie 



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 



 


